
 

 

             th October 2025 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
  
 Y5 Viking Workshop  
 
 

To support the children’s learning in the thematic curriculum, we have organised a history 
workshop, which will be held within school. This will be a fun and interactive day where the 
children will learn about Viking home life, battles, Gods and really should be a day to 
remember.  

 
The visit will take place on Thursday 27th November 2025 and children are encouraged to 
dress in Viking costumes on the day. Please find information sent to us from the workshop 
organisers with some ideas on how to create an authentic costume. 

 
We will be asking for a parental contribution of £7.25 per child to cover the workshop 
which will be non-refundable. This is to be paid through your account at Magic Booking at 
https://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings    
 
On this occasion, your payment will be taken as consent for your child to participate in this 
workshop, therefore, you will not be required to fill out a separate consent form. Please 
ensure you have logged on to Magic Booking and made payment by Thursday 13th 
November 2025. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 

https://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/bookings

